
 
 

 
 
 
 

23rd June 2021 

 

RE: Prom update 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

I hope you and your families are safe and well.  

Following on from the government’s recent decision to delay the lifting of Covid-19 restrictions, we 

have had to revisit our plans for the prom which was scheduled to take place on the 1st July 2021. The 

current restrictions would mean that the prom cannot go ahead on this date. 

We have talked to our students and we appreciate that a lot of planning, effort and cost has gone into 

the prom on everybody’s part. 

After much deliberation, we have decided to move the prom to Tuesday 20th July 2021 which is the 

earliest and latest date we can hold it on; by then the restrictions should hopefully be lifted and 

students can enjoy this event to its fullest 

The prom will still take place at the Edgbaston Park Hotel and will start at 18:30. Students must be 

picked up by 23:00 at the latest. 

If this new date poses any issues, please let the academy know by Monday 28th June 2021 at the latest. 

Contact emails:  

dchudasama@corejewelleryquarter.academy 

scampbell@corejewelleryquarter.academy 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss D. Chudasama 

 

Assistant Headteacher – Year 11 SLT link 
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